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Kathryn Violette, Basketball
Michaela Butin, Basketball
Mia Barnes, Cross Country
Emsie Cronin, Cross Country 
Emy Mclaughlin, Equestrian	
Mollie Kowalchik, Equestrian	
Colby Newsham, Field Hockey	
Anna Ballou, Field Hockey	
Micaela Pierce, Field Hockey		
Julianna Rankin, Lacrosse	
Deyscha Smith, Lacrosse	
Nicole Villacres, Rowing	
Liz Hazen, Rowing
Alex Kenoian, Soccer	
Ari Sarmiento Fielding, Soccer		
Kirina Gair-Macmichael, Squash	
Bri Groves, Swimming and Diving	
Sarah Ratzlaff, Swimming and Diving	
Natalie Burkett, Swimming and Diving	
Ishita Tibrewal, Tennis	
Clara Wang, Tennis	
Catherine Peabody, Tennis	
Julia Criscione, Track & Field	
Michelle Serrano, Track & Field	
Sophie Desnoyers, Track & Field	
Jamesa Allen, Volleyball	
Tess Ahlers, Peck School Liaison	
Leila Kouakou, Peck School Liaison 
Nicole Villacres, SGA Liaison	
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Admim


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m eastern time by the chair, Mx. Julia Criscione. The members noted above were present. 
Welcome and Announcements (Julia)
Mx. Julia Criscione called the SAAC to order at 7:00pm. 

Approval of the March 26, 2017 Minutes [Supplement No. 1 – hardcopies will not be available at the meeting] (Colby) 
It was VOTED that the minutes of the March 26, 2017 meeting be approved.

Peak Performance Update (Summer, Karen Jacobus, and Kelly Woods)
Ms. Summer Hutcheson explained the reasoning behind Peak Performance and its importance to athletics.  She explained how Kendall Chats were scheduled to help fill the request from student-athletes to have connection with the CDC, ADAP, and health education.
Ms. Summer Hutcheson asked SAAC what they wanted from Peak Performance. She discussed the possibility of having a “menu of options” and allowing individual teams to choose the most relevant options for their teams. This way everyone’s time is used efficiently and effectively. 
Ms. Karen Jacobus and Ms. Kelly Woods discussed how the timing of Kendall Chats (3-4:30pm) was difficult. They want to know how they can bring this important information to us effectively. 
SAAC responded with questions about having lectures about sexual health and positivity, managing stressful situations, self-care sessions, greater advertisements, and more private spaces. 
SAAC asked for information contact sheets so there is easy access to the CDC, ADAP, and other support areas on campus. 
SAAC responded positively to gathering the team for team sessions with Peak Performance and possibly having a 30 minute to an hour learning experience. 
There is a possibility that all the Peak Performance folks can come to the Fall BBQ or the compliance meeting to introduce themselves and get to know the student-athletes. 

Team and SuperFan Updates (Ish)
Track and Field held their first home meet in over two years. They would like to thank the athlete community for all the support. The team did really well and had a great time. The team also just returned from Bowdoin. 
Lacrosse played Wellesley on Saturday and lost 9-8. It was a very intense game and only lost in the last four minutes. Their last game is on Wednesday against Smith. 
Volleyball just concluded their spring season and welcomes a new coach. 
Rowing won their race against Coast Guard. They received NEWMAC Boat of the Week last week. They performed well at UVM. 
Equestrian had Zones. The team qualified for nationals and won the event in total. 
Mr. Doug Keller could be the SuperFan nomination for all of athletics. 
Ms. Janet Kendall, Julia Lankin’s mother, comes to every Lacrosse game. 

SGA Update 
SuperBlanch is on schedule to open in the spring of 2018. All mail is going to be moved to Auxiliary. 
There is a transportation memorandum circulating. Create more consistent and reliable transportation for students to airports, train stations, and bus stations. 
There were questions about therapy sessions on weekends rather than just in emergency sessions. 
Campus Police gave a presentation. They updated students on the amnesty policy. All students under 21 cannot drink alcohol legally; underage student-athletes are not protected by the 24/48 rule. If a student calls for a friend or themselves, they receive medical amnesty. You cannot receive medical amnesty numerous times. 

SAAC Fall Schedule Vote [Supplement No. 2 – hardcopies will not be available at the meeting]
Ms. Colby Newsham discussed the proposed Fall Schedule for SAAC. It was approved unanimously. 

Game of the Week Schedule Vote [Supplement No. 3 – hardcopies will not be available at the meeting]
Ms. Bri Groves discussed the Game of the Week schedule for next year. 
Teams figured out appropriate days for competitions and for hosts. 

Senior Cord Event Update 
Mx. Julia Criscione explained the event and its structure. 
SAAC believes that the SAAC representatives should distribute the cords with E-Board filling in for any gaps. 
	
Front Rush Compliance (Summer) [Supplement No. 4 – hardcopies will not be available at the meeting]
Ms. Summer Hutcheson explained how compliance forms will be moved to an online format in Front Rush. All NCAA Compliance forms, Alcohol and Drug Policy, and the Student-Athlete Code of Conduct will be sent to athletes over the summer. Athletes must complete these online forms over the summer. 

Update on Fall Event Planning
Mx. Julia Criscione offered the E-Board’s ideas of events in September including capture the flag, lawn games, or kickball. The event could include ice pops. 
The event can be on the green and people can choose between lawn games and a more intense game. 
The SAAC voted. Kickball won the vote. 
September 15th or the 22nd are the best possible dates.

Announcements  

DEI Steering Committee (Summer). The committee is looking for two students to join.  Let Summer know if you want to be nominated.

Friends of Athletics Golf Tournament thank you cards due to Summer today. 

Next Game of the Week: Lacrosse vs. Smith (Wednesday, April 26th at 6pm hosted by Field Hockey)

10) Next Meeting: Sunday, September 10, 2017 from 7-8 pm, Kendade 305.

11) Adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 8:09pm. 
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